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Dear Netcong School Families:

This morning, as students in grades three through five were taking the NJSLA statewide assessment, a staff member
inadvertently initiated a lockdown.  Upon learning the lockdown was mistakenly initiated, appropriate protocols were followed
to conclude the lockdown.  Students successfully resumed state testing and instruction continued for students in all other
grade levels.  I am very proud that if this were a true emergency, all staff and students followed appropriate procedures. 
During the month of June, we will conduct another school security drill.  Should you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Dr. Ceresnak 


